Town of Bristol, RI

10 Court Street, Bristol, RI 02809 (401) 253-7000



DATE: Nov

November 29, 2023

TO:

Honorable Town Council

FROM:

Sara R. Hassell, Treasurer

RE:

Request to lock in energy contract

CC:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

The Administration and Finance Department would like the Town Council's authorization to lock into an energy contract, working in the best interest of the Town of Bristol to take advantage of the rates given by Best Practice Energy. Best Practice Energy will be going out to bid on December 6th, 2023, current rates will be provided for review. Best Practice uses a competitive bidding process that is no charge to the Town.

TOWN COUNCIL.

DEC 0.6 2023

MEETING